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Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 18/19: 629 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust 
(NGH) on 19/02/2019.  
 
How many patients in your trust aged 11-25 attended either an Emergency Department or other 
urgent care setting for a weapon enabled assault / assault resulting in a wound between: 
1 January 2018 and the 31 December 2018 
 
Unfortunately we are unable to provide you with the information requested as: 
 
 
I can confirm on behalf of the Trust and in accordance with S.1 (1) of the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000 (FOIA) that we do not hold the information that you have requested.   
Whilst we do hold information for the number of patients who have booked into the 
Emergency Department or another urgent care setting due to an assault, we do not break 
this down into subcategory/granular level (i.e. whether the assault was weapon enabled or if 
it resulted in a wound).   
 
Please advise if you would like us to send you the information regarding the number of 
patients who have attended an urgent care setting due to assault, for the age range and 
dates you have requested. 
 


